
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

State of Alaska Individual Assistance 
Applicants to the state individual assistance program must also apply to FEMA, and accept an 

SBA loan if eligible. Applicants who do not register for all federally funded programs will not be 

eligible to receive assistance awards from the state. State of Alaska Individual Assistance 

awards will be determined during the reconsideration process following each Applicants final 

determination from FEMA and SBA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Insurance 
Insurance is the first line of defense following a disaster.  

If you have insurance, file the claim immediately. 

FEMA 
You must register with FEMA to be eligible for state individual assistance.  

Complete the FEMA Disaster Assistance process including appeals and receive a 

final determination notification from FEMA 

SBA 
You must accept an SBA loan if eligible to be reconsidered for state individual 

assistance. To receive state individual assistance, you are required to accept the 

full loan amount. You will need to provide your loan processing letter or denial 

letter. 

If you have questions concerning the state individual assistance program 

for the 2018 Cook Inlet Earthquake, call 855-445-7131  

8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

Visit ready.alaska.gov/earthquake 
 


